
 
 

 

Objective writing  

 

On January 18th,2020, faculty of medicine organised a work 

shop which was presented by medical education unit (Dr. 

Adel Altwaty) for the faculty members on Objective 

writing 

 The workshop targeted doctors from various departments 

e.g medicine, surgery, ENT, and other departments. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


